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EXCAVATIONS IN FARNHAM PARK
Proof that volunteers can be just as eccentric as professionals (pace
Graham Hayman in Bulletin 320). Pauline Hulse poses with a bomb by
a WW2 spigot mortar position recently excavated in Farnham Park.
Photo by Dave Attryde
P.S. The mortar was a drill issue and filled with sand not explosive — or so we were told.






